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November is the month of thankfulness, and we’re thankful for you. Through your giving you reached millions of people this year when they needed you most.

In November, ADRA launched our Giving Tuesday campaign, and this year we launched something new! This year more than any other year has brought hundreds of thousands of families to their knees, praying for their next meal. Through your giving ADRA has been able to help many families, but a great need remains. That’s where our special Giving Tuesday food match campaign comes in. When you give this month, your gift is tripled. 

Use the ADRA backgrounds to share how you’re a part of our ADRA team through your giving, and how you’re helping feed hungry families through ADRA’s Giving Tuesday campaign! 

